
Pleasant Grove High School Community Council Meeting 
September 6, 2017 

In Attendance:  Kiersten Armknecht, Laura Clement, Heather Downs, Niels Fugal, Cheri Hardman, Jill 
Memmott, Andrea Motto, Jana Porter, Amanda Seibert, Cheryl Williams, Cristie Wood, Dr. Steve 
Stewart, Kori Thomas, Josh Tenney, Paula Jardine, Kyle Sanderson, Brady Shaw 

Excused – Andrea Motto, Absent – Garth Lovell 

Introduce Council Members 
Cristie Wood welcomed everyone and had each person introduce themselves. 
 
Overview of Roles and Purpose of School Community Councils 
Cristie Wood explained the School Land Trust responsibilities.  She also referred us to the website:  
www.schoollandtrust.org 
 
Principal’s Vision and Goals – Dr. Stewart 
Dr. Stewart explained how this community council helps Pleasant Grove High School improvement plan.  
He presented a power point of his plan/vision on how to connect all the teams in the school work 
together to achieve the school improvement plan.   The three teams in the school are:   1) School 
intervention team, 2) School Leadership Team, 3) Teacher Teams.   Dr. Stewart envisions the three 
school teams working together with all the parent groups, administration, and faculty groups.   
 
Review Current School Action Plan  
Discussion of the need for a Spanish Speaking Advocate.  Please spread the word that we are looking for 
applicants. 
Cristie Wood explained how the School improvement plan was funded 
 
Rules of Procedure- Simplified Roberts Rules of Order or Jurassic Parliament 
Cristie Wood gave a small training on Roberts Rules of Order.   She also passed out handouts from a 
training she had attended  
 
Digital Citizenship 
Discussion of how teachers used phones and technology in classroom.   Also discussed cheating among 
students.   No reports of cyberbullying this year so far.   
 
Fight the New Drug 
There will be a double assembly on October 12, 2017 this year from Fight the New Drug…. An 
antipornograpy organization.   There will be a parent meeting that night at 7:00 for all parents of 
students.   PGHS SCC invited to attend as well. 
 
Other Issues and Discussion 
Cristie Wood asked how we can help get kids more interested in STEM Careers.  She invited everyone to 
consider that and report any good insights next meeting. 
 

Next Meeting         October 4, 2017 at 12:00 

http://www.schoollandtrust.org/

